MONTHLY E-NEWSLETTER



CHILDREN with CANCER FUND

01323 488561

Registered charity No: 1110644



Charity No. 1110644 www.childrenwithcancerfund.org.uk

VR ROLLERCOASTERS, ESCAPE ROOMS AND MORE!

It's been a busy month for our CWCF families, testing out virtual reality rollercoasters, solving puzzles to get out of Brighton escape rooms, and sharing time together enjoying some good food. As they say a picture paints a thousand words, this month we are letting the pictures below tell the story...

What did the families have to say about some of the events we put together?

- "...we've all had an epic day..."
- "...it was really great to meet some more families too..."
- "...We had so much fun..."











April 2022 Issue 21

24 HOUR BOWL-A-THON RAISES £4,400

Eastbourne and District indoor bowls club recently put on a 24 hour bowl-a-thon as a fundraiser for our charity- and we are impressed with not just the final total but the bowling skills of all those who took part!

We were honoured to have so much support, including that of our patron Greg James, and the mayor of Eastbourne Pat Rodohan. Helen, one of our wonderful volunteers, tells us a little bit about the fundraiser below...





"Our Patron Greg enjoyed his bowling- well once he got the hang of it! As you can see from the photos he was very pleased with himself. Several volunteers had a go, and our own Irene, Peter, Alistair, Adrian, Julie and Kim, who are Club members, put up a good show,

The Chairman, Dave, announced the total at the end of the bowl-a-thon to rapturous applause- £4,400 and counting! It was very emotional when Terry bowled the last bowl from his wheelchair at 10am. Peter and Terry's wheelchair had covered 4,400+ metres over the 24 hours. They will be talked about in Bowls England for years to come I'm sure."

CAKES GALORE!

It turns out our supporters are not only skilled bowlers, but skilled bakers too!

Abbie and her team from Hastings college got together to bake some delicious treats and raise money for our families.

Planning your own fundraiser? Whether it be baking cakes, doing a a hike, or running a marathon, Children with Cancer Fund wants to hear from you!

Contact:

fundraising@childrenwithcancerfund.org.uk



LATEST WISH



We often find that our work takes us away from simply granting fun wishes, instead supporting families with practical wishes that can help in the recovery from childhood cancer.

One such wish that we were able to grant recently will help with building up muscle strength after issues arising from treatment, in turn helping with mobility. We think this is a great way to get those muscles working!

"Thank you so much to everyone who make these extra assistance opportunities happen for our special warriors out there....This wonderful gift will hopefully build up some of 'D's' strength. " - Mum to 'D'

MARATHON FUNDRAISING

It's been a month full of marathon fundraising for CWCF- metaphorically and literally!

Jack Steele raised £593 at Eastbourne half marathon, whilst Sophie raised £662 at Brighton half marathon. Both deserve a super round of applause for their efforts- we can't wait for what more is to come!





CLUB 200 WINNER

We are excited to announce that this month's winning number is 90!



To choose your number, email: fundraising@childrenwithcancerfund.org.uk